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THE TAKEOVER PANEL 
 
 

 

 

 

Mr. F.J.P. Madden, at present a director of Arbuthnot Latham & Co. 

Limited, will join the Panel executive on 1st June, 1975 for a period of two years as 

Assistant Director General. Whilst holding this appointment, Mr. Madden will resign 

his directorships with Arbuthnot Latham. Mr. H.J. Trembath, who will in addition 

remain Secretary, and Mr. T.P. Lee are also appointed Assistant Directors General. 

Mr. P.R. Frazer, who was originally appointed a joint Deputy Director 

General, is now the sole Deputy Director General. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28th April, 1975. 


